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Boardman Avenue & Sidewalk Closure 
June 17 - 20 

Traverse City – Motorists, bicyclists, and pedestrians are advised that the City of Traverse City 
Water/Wastewater Maintenance Division will be conducting water valve repairs on Boardman 
Avenue between Webster and Washington Streets, beginning Tuesday, June 17, 2025. Work is 
expected to be completed by the end of the day on Friday, June 20, 2025, weather permitting. 

Boardman Avenue, between Webster and Washington, will be closed to traffic during active 
work hours and reopened in the evenings. The southeast and southwest sidewalks at the 
Boardman and Washington intersection will remain closed for the duration of the project. 

This work will generate dust and noise, and may cause disruptions to pedestrian, bicycle, and 
vehicular traffic. Appropriate signage will be in place, and access to all homes and businesses 
will be maintained at all times. If possible, please use alternate routes avoiding this area to 
reduce congestion, delay, and promote worker safety. 

We would like to thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation.  Please contact the 
Water/Wastewater Maintenance Division at (231) 922-4923 x 2 if you have any questions or 
concerns regarding the work. 
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